Edited Minutes of MMGC Management Committee (MC) Meetings 2018 Part 3: 01/09/2018 to 31/12/2018
Introduction

The Management Committee (MC) held three official meetings in this four-month period in Headington. These were held on: Friday 7th September, Friday 9th November and Monday 31st December. Some topics, such as newsletter content; dates, timings and formats of strokeplay tournaments; updating memory sticks and actions required; approving minutes from previous MC meetings etc; are discussed at every MC meeting. The following topics, however, were discussed at a minimum of one of the three meetings:
1. Management Committee 2018
Following the August changes to the Management Committee, certain roles were reallocated to all three current members for the remainder of 2018. Following this, the 2019 Midlands Open and the Midlands Invitational Tournament / MMGC Strokeplay Championship were arranged with the course owners at Dorridge and Castleford respectively. 
2. Club Structure 2019

After an extended period of reflection and discussion, the MC voted (by 2-1 majority) that the club will be run by one person (Michael Smith, MS) in 2019. This action is permitted under Section 9A of the MMGC Constitution. However, Brenda Smith (BS) and Chris Smith (CS) will provide assistance as volunteers in 2019, and any other members who wish to contribute to the club in a volunteering capacity will be encouraged to do so. 
Following this structural change, MS will take control of all major club decisions and will rewrite the constitution to reflect the new club structure. 
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